From,
Rajeev Bharti, H.J.S.,
Registrar General,
High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad.

To,

1. All the District & Sessions Judges/ 0.S.D.,
District Judiciary of Uttar Pradesh.

2. All the Principal Judges,
Family Courts of Uttar Pradesh.

3. All the Presiding Officers,
Commercial Courts of Uttar Pradesh.

No. /Admin. (E-I) Section/XC-4/ Dated: Allahabad: 23.10.2024

Subject:- Regarding declaration of holiday on October 31, 2024 (Thursday) on account
of Deepawali in the District Judiciary of Allahabad High Court.

Madam/Sir,

I am directed to say that Hon'ble the Court has been pleased to declare holiday
on October 31, 2024 (Thursday) on account of Deepawali in the District Judiciary of
Allahabad High Court and in lieu thereof 4™ Saturday falling on 23 November, 2024 is
opened for Judicial work.

With regards, ‘
Yours Sincerely,

MM
Registrar General
- No. 14219 /Admin. (E-I) Section/XC-4/ Dated: Allahabad: 23.10.2024

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

1. The Joint Registrar (J) (Computer)/ System Manager Computer Center,
Allahabad High Court with request to direct the concerned to upload the notice
on official website of the Allahabad High Court.

2, The Joint Director, Printing & Stationery, Prayagraj with request to get the
same published in the next issue of Gazette of the Government of Uttar

Pradesh. //
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Registrar (J) (Services)



